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   Homestead Yacht Club
            

      Our 17th Year of Boating Fun
___________________________________________________________

Change of Watch

   New Commodore Bill Clemons with Past Commodore Bob Timmons
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The 2003 Homestead Yacht Club Bridge

Commodore:  Bill Clemons           Vice Commodore:  George McDermot
Treasurer:  Charlene Powell        Secretary:  Teresa Dean

Assisting the Commodore will be the following Chair persons:

Membership:  George Mayer          Newsletter:  Bill Zinn
Park Liaison:  Buz Strandhagen     Telephone/Meetings:  Elisa Prats
Rosters:  Sandy Zinn               Sunshine:  Carol Timmons
Ships Store:  Chuck Burnitz        Webmaster:  Larry Roesch

Commodore’s Corner

 Well it’s a New Year and a new Bridge and I hope that we can live up to 
the old Bridge. As we settle down to a normal routine, I just want to 
again thank the outgoing 2002 Bridge for a job well done.
 For all the HYCers that didn’t get to go to the Change of Watch, you 
missed a rip roaring good time and for all that went, I hope you have 
recovered. Special thanks go to Larry and Sharon Roesch for the 
entertainment and to all the people that helped with the decorations and 
everything else.
 Now on to new business, I am including the plan of events for the year in  
this Newsletter. If you see anything that you would like to volunteer to 
help with or you have something that you would rather do, Please let me 
know. There have been a few changes since it was first conceived, so look 
it over. The event for February will be the 22nd and will be at the 
beginning of C dock, and we are going to ask that every one bring either a 
side dish or dessert. The main course will be Jambalaya New Orleans.
So until then may your seas be smooth and your winds light.
                                                           Commodore Bill

Editor’s Note

With the start of the new year, there have been numerous exchanges between 
myself and the membership and telephone Chairs, trying to make sure that 
our membership lists, email lists and telephone contact lists agree.  Not 
surprisingly, we found several discrepancies and hopefully now have 
everything corrected again.  Please remember to let Elisa Prats (305-270-
1527 or Eddyely@aol.com) and me (305-247-8782 or sunbil@aol.com) know if 
you change any of your contact information.  Thanks.  Bill Zinn 

Next Club Meeting

The next monthly HYC meeting will be on Monday, February 3rd at the 
Redland Country Club.  Menu will be your choice of Chicken Breast or 8 oz 
Strip Steak (smothered in onions or peppers), with all the trimmings and 
dessert.  Make your reservations with Elisa Prats.  

MEETING SPECIAL:  Big Inventory reduction SALE on Ship’s Store items.
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PROPOSED SCHEDULE OF EVENTS for 2003

DATE      FUNCTION LOCATION    CHAIR

18 Jan  Change of Watch     Redland Country Club Bob & Carol Timmons

22 Feb  After Boat Show Party Homestead C-Dock    Bill & Linda Clemons,                                                                                            
                                                  George & Annie McDermot 

15 Mar  Spring Outing        No Name Harbor       TBA

5 Apr   Get Away Party     Boca Chita      Bill & Sandy Zinn, 
                                                  Larry & Sharon Roesch

19 Apr  Tin City Trip     Naples Fl      George & Annie McDermot

24 May  Memorial Day     Bahia Mar      Charlie & Carole 
                                                  Sammarco

14 June Fishing Tournament   Homestead      TBA

21 June Fish Fry     Dock Party      TBA

3-6 July Bimini Beach Club   Bimini Heroildo & Aida Geronimo

9 Aug   Summer Getaway     Sunset Harbor      Bob & Lee Cowan

29 Aug-1 Sept Labor Day Trip Hawks Cay      Bill & Linda Clemons

18 Oct  October Fest     Homestead      Art & Maria Muina

29 Nov  Holiday Trip     Bayside      TBA

20 Dec  Xmas Parade raftup   Key Largo      Bill, Linda & All of HYC

Jan 2004 Change of  Watch    TBA      Bill & Linda Clemons,
                                                  George & Annie McDermot

Minutes of Last Meeting

Because of the Change of Watch Dinner/Dance there was no monthly Club 
meeting, and thus no minutes.

Club Rosters for 2003

The cut-off date for information to be included in the 2003 Rosters will 
be the February Club meeting.  New Rosters will be distributed at the 
March meeting.
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Change of Watch Photos

Additional Photos have been posted to the Photo Island Web site.  To view 
them go to www.photoisland.com, enter guest ID: sunbil  Password: hyc

Click on the album titled: 2003 Change of Watch

NEXT CLUB EVENT
February 22nd

FREE
Dock Party on C Dock at Homestead Marina

Jambalaya New Orleans
Club will provide soda and music.

Bring your own booze, chairs and a side dish or dessert.
Please contact Bill Clemons so he can get a head count

and coordinate the food dishes being brought.
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